
On behalf of the student body, I am pleased to share the following accomplishments.
That has been initiated since the last meeting.

In regards to concerns about waste and cost a resolution to stop producing a hard copy
yearbook for nearly every student has been proposed instead a Digital photo book will
be produced with an option to order a hard copy directly to your door.
Diversity and inclusion tear system

Along with the Office of Inclusion, Diversity, and, Equity, we are working on providing a
tear system to expand upon the current diversity training to build upon the training every
year rather than repeating it.

To show our support of Diversity and culture we have been working to display Flags in
Moon adding additional collars and culture to our campus

We are continuing to promote our new Engage system with a Nintendo switch giveaway
as I mentioned engage will allow clubs and offices to promote events and meetings on
one platform. Allowing students to stay involved and up to date with campus news and
events.

To ensure students feel safe on campus we are looking into enabling swipe access to
builds on campus ensuring credentialed members of the campus community will have
safe access to facilities when needed.

The Reusable Plate Program is now Open to use for clubs and offices in an attempt to
eliminate single-use products

Earth Week: with the theme Team Rooted Community will be April 18-24 more
information will be coming soon!

Lastly, USA is hosting an Executive Cabinet meet and greet on March 9th at 5:30 in the
gateway to allow students the opportunity to meet interact with the administration in a
less formal setting.

There’s roared to be a taco bar!


